
  

September 2023 Autumn 1 

Hello and welcome to Year 4! 
Mrs Wilde (4CW) and Mr Fox (4AF) are really happy to have met such enthusiastic and 

amazing children this week and are really looking forward to the year ahead. 

We will be supported by Mrs McRae and Mrs Bridden 

 

The school gates open at 8:35am, with the children ready for a 8:45am start. 

Get that pillow off your 
head, jump out of bed 
and jump for joy; IT’S A 
BRAND NEW SCHOOL 

YEAR!!! 

But wait! What’s that  
coming over the hill? Is it a 

monster? 

 

Helmets and axes and 
shields, oh my! It’s an   

invasion of Vikings! 

 

That’s right, this term we 

will be learning all about 

the Viking’s time in Eng-

land! 

We will have a visitor in 

school soon to help us really 

engage with this! 

  

In English we are  starting 

of with the story of Arthur 

and the Golden rope. We 

will be writing a story about           

conquering a hideous beast 

from myth in the form of 

the wolf Fenrir!  

 

Our science topic is sound. 

We will learn all about how 

sounds are produced and 

how we actually hear them. 

 

In Geography, we will be 

improving our knowledge 

of the UK, GB and the Brit-

ish Isles. We will look at Cap-

ital cities in Europe and 

compare countries with our 

own. 

 

 

The pressure is on for Year 

4 to know all of the times 

table facts. Try and practise 

as much as you can. We’ll 

give you lots of different 

ideas of how you can do 

this.  

 

Swimming is on a Monday 

so please remember     

towels, hats and swim kit: 

Boys: Trunks 

Girls: 1 piece swim suit 

 

Our PE lessons are on a 

Tuesday afternoon so 

bring your PE kit in a bag—

it’s drumba this half term 

so be prepared to get hot 

and sweaty—just what we 

need in the heatwave! 

 

Reading books and     

planners should come in 

every day; let’s see if we 

can become reading     

superheroes this year! 

Important Dates: 

Viking workshop - Thursday 14th September 

Friday 20th October - Finish for Half term 

Back Monday 30th October!  

Don’t forget we are always looking for excuses to put you on Bronze, 

Silver or Gold! 

Reading books:  

Every day :) 

 
PE kit: - burgundy 

shorts, white t shirt and 

black pumps 

Spelling Test every 

Friday — don’t forget to 

practice! 

Reading books -        

Remember our          

expectation is 3 reads a 

week! 

Homework: Given out 

on Monday—handed in 

on Friday 

Things to 

remember 


